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12 July 2013 

Dear Camden Council 
Re Planning Application 2013i3807iP (Mount PI easaM, Gough and calthorpe St) and Islington Council 
planning applications P20131142311435 

In response tothe consultation notice dated 26 June 2013 
I am against the proposal 
It is a signif icaM oyerdeyelopment of the sites The scale and height of the new buildings seem out of 
proportion with the neighbourhood With nearly 700 dwellings, presumably more than 2,000 people may Ism 
there what consideration has there been of the impact on the area including transport links? 
My concern extends to the proposals submitted to Islington Council 
I do not think the proposals as they stand should be approyed There should be a significant reduction in the 
scale, height and impact of the proposed deyelopment 

Yours sincerely 

Tony Dlyhes 

15/07/2013 


